
Bio for Donna Brinkley Nominee for Vice President 

I am running for the upcoming position of Spa City BOP Club Vice President. I 
became an Arkansas resident in 2012 and within a year, joined the Spa City 
BOP Club with my then significant other, Bill, who, as most of you know, is and 
has been my husband since May 2017.  I was born into a family of musically 
gifted parents and  siblings and have been involved in various aspects of 
music leadership all of my life. It started with piano at age 3 and over the 
years, advanced to accompanying  a few amazing vocalists, church choirs, 
singing with my high school concert choir and being on my school dance 
team.  I played piano with orchestras and enjoyed 13 years accompanying one 
of the top 200 voice mass choirs in the Country. I sang with and played piano 
with my church Praise Team, I taught piano as a young teen and have enjoyed 
many musical experiences in my life. I served 5 years on The Board of 
Directors for The AMRO Music-Southwest Community College Music 
Scholarship Program in Memphis, TN.  I was a professional pianist most of my 
adult life. I have organized and managed countless social events, fundraisers 
and other worthwhile (and exciting) events over the years.  I have enjoyed and 
loved this dance community since the first time Bill introduced me and am 
now blessed to know many of you as extended family.  I have served people all 
of my life, personally and professionally.  I love people, I love serving, I love 
creating and I love celebrating my friends, most of whom are in this wonderful 
dance group. Those of you who know me well, know that I absolutely love 
celebrating each of you on your birthday month. My desire is to be more 
involved;  to listen to your ideas and suggestions and be a voice and advocate 
for all of you as we continue finding ways to enhance and grow our dance 
club.  I am a diligent and focused individual and I get things done.  I would 
appreciate the opportunity to help “get things done” for our club.  Thank you 
for considering me as your upcoming Vice President.  It was an honor to be 
nominated and it will be an honor and a pleasure to serve each of you.  
Blessings to you all. 


